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Firstly, thank you to all that came to the AGM 

on Saturday 22th September. No vote was 

required for the 2018/19 Executive 

Committee. This year we have Ray Sangster 

taking the reins as President this year, with 

Judith Chatwin and Andrew Lister as Vice 

Presidents. The rest of the committee is 

made up of Janine Hickmore, Paul Moir, Ian 

Morrissey, Jacki Morrissey, Deonne Ryder and 

Eileen Whitwell. 

I would also like to congratulate Bob 

Buchanan, Betty Carroll and Jan Lawrence on 

being awarded Life Membership for their 

service to the Howick RSA. 

At the AGM the members present voted on 

changing our name to The Howick 

Returned and Services Association 

Community Club (Inc). This change in 

name demonstrates and strengthens our 

relationship with the local Howick community. 

This year marks 100 years since Armistice 

Day, and we are having a Commemorative 

Dinner & Dance on Saturday 10th November. 

On the 11th of November, Armistice Day, 

there will be a service on Stockade Hill at 

11am. Returned and Service Men and Women 

are invited to march in the parade and need 

to meet at 10.45am on Mellons Bay Road. 

The service will be followed by a luncheon in 

the clubrooms 

Have you got your tickets to the Elvis 

Tribute Show yet? It’s his last show in New 

Zealand before he moves overseas. Make 

sure to book in your table when you buy your 

tickets. Bitchin’ Bingo is also coming up on 

Saturday 13 October. This is a fantastically 

funny bingo show and Mistress Viv will have 

you in fits of laughter! Tickets are on sale 

now from the bar. 

We have a Working Bee organised for 

Sunday 28th October from 9am – this will be 

a general tidy of the carpark and gardens. 

The Howick Rotary Club is almost ready to 

start selling books at Bookarama. Grab 

yourself a few new books from Wednesday 

10th October.  

November Birthday Vouchers are now 

available to pick up from the bar or the office. 

You may have noticed a change to these, you 

now get $15 to spend at the bar or in the 

restaurant.  

Scott Adams, Secretary Manager 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Sat 6 Oct Elvis Tribute Show 

Wed 10 – Sun 14  Bookarama 

Sat 13 Oct Bitch’n Bingo 

Mon 22 Oct Labour Day (club opens 

2pm) 

Sun 28 Oct Working Bee 

Sat 10 Nov Armistice Dinner & Dance 

Sat 11 Nov Armistice Day Ceremony & 

Luncheon 

Sun 9 Dec Howick Santa Parade 

Thurs 13 Dec Christmas Ham Raffles 



Sat 22 Dec Christmas Party 

Tue 25 Dec Christmas Day – Closed 

Mon 31 Dec NYE with That 70s Show 


